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Welcome, Stephanie!
    By a unanimous vote, members of Immanuel have called Stephanie Wyatt to be their next

Associate Pastor. Her first Sunday will be June 21. We look forward to getting to know

Stephanie and working with her. Her commitment to Christ, her enthusiasm, and her creativ-

ity will serve Immanuel well!

     Stephanie was born in Nashville and grew up at Central Baptist Church, Fountain City in

Knoxville. She was educated at UT-Knoxville, Wake Forest Divinity School, Vanderbilt

University, and Brite Divinity School at Texas Christian University. She has a passion for edu-

cation and Christian formation, as well as a skill for worship planning and leadership. It is

exciting for Immanuel that she has a large desire to engage in service to both the local and

global communities!

     Stephanie’s husband, Adam, also will be joining the Immanuel family. He has recently fin-

ished his Ph.D in Religious Studies at Syracuse University in Syracuse, New York. 
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Immanuel Baptist Church
The mission of Immanuel Baptist Church is
to share the good news of Jesus Christ, to
deepen our love for God and others, to
fully engage our neighbor, and to whole-
heartedly serve those on the margins of
society.
God is calling Immanuel Baptist Church to
practice the radical, compassionate disci-
pleship taught by Jesus Christ.

Pastor
Steven Meriwether

smeriwether@ibcnashville.org

Associate Pastor
Stephanie Wyatt

swyatt@ibcnashville.org
Minister of Music
Caroline Talbert

kimreycb@gmail.com
Minister of Youth

Andrew Tonks
atonks@ibcnashville.org

Organist
Richard Shadinger

richard.shadinger@belmont.edu
Music Associate

Marilyn Shadinger
mwshadinger@comcast.net

Secretary/Editor
Deborah Maxwell

dmaxwell@ibcnashville.org
Financial Secretary

Jenny Dean
jdean@ibcnashville.org

Secretary
Ann Conn

aconn@ibcnashville.org
Parents’ Day Out Director

Becky Atkinson
kentuckyfan80@comcast.net

Pastor Emeritus
David George

Minister of Music Emeritus
Beryl Vick

• Steve Tate
•Lee Ann and Kevin Craft (Lee 
Ann is the niece of Miriam Tate)

• Sarah Miller, sister of Charles Martin,
Grove Hill, Alabama

SANCTUARY FLOWERS
The sanctuary flowers on June 21
are given in loving memory of Sara
and Wallace Holleman by their
children, Key Holleman, Allison
Hancock, and George Holleman.

BEREAVEMENT
Sympathy is extended to Carolyn
Campbell on the death of her moth-
er, Barbara Campbell, who died
June 13 in Alabama.

The Library Is OPEN!
Books are waiting in the library
to be checked out! Use the office
entrance on Monday morning,
9:30-12:00 and browse the
books. Be sure to sign your name
on the card and leave it on the
circulation desk.

PRAYER LIST

During these recent
months spent at home,
Patty, Al and Sophia

Brown watched as the
flower arrangement on
their front door became

home for five baby birds! 
Welcome to this corona

world, little friends!


